
Opt-Out from Credit Solicitors 

 

When your credit is pulled, the three major credit bureaus—Experian, Equifax, and 
TransUnion—may sell your information to creditors. As a result, you might start receiving 
unsolicited credit offers by phone or mail. Don’t be alarmed! The good news is that you can opt 
out to stop these solicitations. 

To do so, visit OptOutPrescreen.com or call 1-888-567-8688. 

Think of this as the “Do Not Call” list—but specifically for credit offers. It’s free and only takes 
a few minutes to complete. You’ll need to provide personal information, such as your date of 
birth, Social Security number, and phone number, but it’s worth it. 

For more details and frequently asked questions, visit the FTC’s Consumer Information site. 
While you're at it, you can also opt out of future junk mail and emails. 
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